From: no reply@regis.health.nsw.gov.au <no reply @regis.health.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 4:25 PM

To: Robyn Gallagher <robyn.gallagher @sydney.edu.au>

Cc: Dion Candelaria <dion.candelaria@sydney.edu.au>

Subject: 2023/ETH01093: Application HREA - Approved

Date of Decision Notification: 10 Oct 2023

Dear Professor Robyn Gallagher,
Thank you for submitting the following Human Research Ethics Application (HREA) for HREC review;

2023/ETH01093: Implementing best-practice cardiac rehabilitation: The Quality Improvement in Cardiac
Rehabilitation (QUICR) Cluster-Randomised Controlled Trial

This Application was reviewed as a Greater than low risk review pathway and was initially considered by the
Northern Sydney Local Health District Human Research Ethics Committee at its meeting held on 14
August 2023.

The project was determined to meet the requirements of the National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human
Research (2007) and was APPROVED.




